

Dear Parents & Friends of Manly Vale Public School

We would like to formally thank and acknowledge all the work of our volunteers in 2019. The school runs many programs and activities and this has only been possible with your help.

We would like to invite you to a thank you morning tea on Wednesday 27 November 2019

10.00am to 11.00am in the school hall

We appreciate all the volunteer hours you have contributed to our school and wish you all the best for the festive season and a very happy holiday

We look forward to seeing you in 2020!

Please RSVP at the office or via email with attn to $\it Thank\ you\ MT^$

Mrs Lee, Staff & Students Manly Vale Public School